THE MAURITIUS TURF CLUB

PORT-LOUIS MAURITIUS

CHAMP DE MARS

12 April 2019

COMMUNIQUE

On Friday 12 April 2019 at 10h30 the average penetrometer reading was 3.7
units (heavy), with 5.0 units recorded in some places. It was established that
sections of the track from the 1300M to the 1000M mark and most of the final

straight was deemed unsafe to race on Saturday or Sunday.

As such, after consultation with the Racing Stewards and the Track Manager, the
Administrators, acting under rule 12(f) of the Rules of Racing, decided to cancel
the 4" race meeting scheduled for Saturday 13 April 2019. The next race

meeting will take place on Saturday 20 April.
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